
 

MHSA COMMUNITY PLANNING PROCESS  
 

FOCUS GROUP 

 

Clients and Community Members interested  

  in the Public Mental Health System 

 

As part of our Community Planning Process for the next MHSA 

Three-Year Program and Expenditure Plan (FYs 2017-18, 2018-

19, 2019-20), we will hold a focus group specifically for clients 

and community members interested in the Yolo County Mental 

Health System.  
 

HHSA Staff and representatives of Resource Development 

Associates (our consultants) will work with stakeholders to give 

everyone an opportunity to express their thoughts on the 

programs and plans for the Mental Health Services Act in Yolo 

County over the next three years.  

 

HOW CAN MHSA 

BETTER SERVE 

MENTAL HEALTH 

CLIENTS IN 

 OUR COMMUNITY? 

 

 

PLEASE COME AND 

SHARE YOUR 

THOUGHTS AND 

IDEAS! 

 

JOIN US FOR  

THIS 

 IMPORTANT  

MEETING! 
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KE 

 

  

Tuesday, November 15, 2016   

3:00 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.  
 

West Sacramento Bldg. B, Wellness Center  

500 B Jefferson Blvd. West Sacramento, CA 
 
 
 

Questions? Contact MHSA@yolocounty.org or (530) 666-8537.   

  

 


